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4AW-AM J 8 [) EE F?
Mr. Eric Schmidt JAN 31 1983
Environmental Department Group Leader
Container Corporation of America RANNA
Paper Mill Division IV

North Eighth Street
Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034

Dear Mr. Schmidt:

This letter is in response to your letter dated December 21, 1982 to Mr.
Thomas Devine informing us of the upcoming start up of the #7 power boiler
located at your Fernandina Beach location.

We appreciate your timely notification and request that you notify Mr.

Steve Smallwood of the Florida Department of Environmental Regulation

of the testing dates so they may plan to observe the compliance testing.

The Florida Department of Environmental Regulation has recently been dele-
gated the responsibility for New Source Performance Standards and Prevention
of Significant Deterioration Compliance Testing.

If we may be of any further assistance please call Brian Beals or Jim Littell
of my staff at 404/881-4901.

Sincerely, \

[ \(\}
@ Wilburn, Chief
. r Managemenu Brancih
N \\—/) Air & Waste Management Division
~

cc: Mr, Steve Smallwood, Chief
Bureau of Air Quality Management
Florida Department of Environmental Regulation



